
 
Uniform 

We hope you enjoyed the new Uniform that was displayed at our 11th Birthday 
Concert. 
In order to ensure that we all look as smart as possible, we'd be grateful if everyone 
can ensure that a long-sleeved white shirt, which buttons up at the collar and is 
tucked in to the trousers, is worn to our formal engagements. 

Event Focus 

Tea and Tunes - 17th November 2007 

Don't forget to come and support the Preliminary band. Here, they have the 
opportunity to showcase the progress that they have made as a group, as well as 
showing off individual skills! 

Coffee and Carols - 1st December 2007 

At this event we are hoping to encourage individuals to come along and sell their own 
crafts/handy work. If you or you know anyone that may be interested in having a stall 
at the event please see Jayne Howlett, Chris Beale or Adam Cable. 

Christmas party - 14th December 2007 

Please make a note in your diaries that there will be no band practice on this 
evening. Ally the magician has been booked to provide the entertainment and there 
will be party food. For the older members of the band (over 18's) we are hoping to 
continue the Christmas party mood and retreat to the Douglas Bader public house 
from 9pm. 

Beetle Drive - February 2008 

Please look out for the confirmed date in future newsletters! 

Skegness 2008 

For those that have booked a place at Skegness with Mark Chalklen, please ensure 
that you have paid monies owed as soon as possible, so that we can ensure that the 
full monies can be paid on time. 


